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Siloam Health Announces Katie Richards as its next
President & Chief Executive Officer

Board of Directors select Katie Richards to steer one of
Nashville’s leading non-profit healthcare organizations

NASHVILLE, Tenn. (June 6, 2023) – Siloam Health, a faith-based, non-profit
healthcare organization serving Nashville’s uninsured, underserved, and
culturally marginalized patients, has named Katie Richards as its next
President and Chief Executive Officer. Richards assumes her new role
effective July 5, 2023.

With fifteen years of experience in faith-based charitable healthcare and
nonprofit development in the Nashville community, Richards is a
mission-driven nonprofit leader who has successfully contributed to and
impacted outcomes for Siloam Health and its patients.

Siloam Health’s Board of Directors and CEO Search Committee engaged
executive search firm KEES, a non-profit executive search firm that builds
teams, to conduct an extensive national search that yielded more than 100
talented applicants from across the nation.



“After a rigorous national search process, we are delighted to name Katie
Richards to the role of President and CEO,” said Sammye Woods, Siloam
Health’s Board Chair. “Through creative leadership and strategic
decision-making, we are confident that Katie will successfully lead and
further elevate Siloam Health’s mission.”

Formerly serving as Chief Development Officer and most recently as the
Interim Chief Executive Officer for Siloam Health, Richards is a relational
leader who builds partnerships with community organizations to expand
service impact and access. Under her leadership Siloam’s contributed
revenue doubled – going from $1.6M to $3.2M annually – which has led to
2,000 more patients being served each year through whole-person medical
care, expanded community health programs, and the opening of Siloam’s
second location in Antioch. In addition, Richards serves on influential
teams/committees and spearheaded the creation and growth of the Next
Generation board, which taps into the expertise of young professionals under
the age of 40 who are passionate about engaging the Nashville community
with the mission of Siloam Health.

“Being a part of Siloam’s mission to share the love of Christ by serving those
in need through health care the past nine years has been one of the greatest
privileges of my life,” said Richards. “I am grateful for the board’s leadership
and the opportunity to serve as the next President and CEO of Siloam
Health. It’s an honor to steward a mission I believe in deeply and to lead the
organization as we seek to ensure that our neighbors from all nations are
empowered to live healthy lives and feel at home in our community.”

Prior to her tenure at Siloam Health, Richards worked in various roles with
the YMCA of Middle Tennessee where she was involved with budgeting, staff
development, hiring, fundraising, event planning, and board development.

ABOUT SILOAM HEALTH
For more than 30 years, Siloam Health’s mission has been to share the love
of Christ by serving those in need through health care. Siloam provides
medical care for the underserved, promotes community health among
marginalized immigrants, and offers student education for the next
generation of health care providers. 
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